
Mobile Exhibition 

 

The Sangrahalaya was invited to visit Araldihi High School, P.S. Indpur in Bankura on August 4, 2017. The 

programme proved to be a unique experience for the students as well as the staff of the school. The Sangrahalaya has 

been asked to come with more such programmes to the institution in future. (04/08/2017) 

 

     
 

 
 

      
 



      
 

 
 

      
 


